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Docket No. 50-237
Docket No. 50-249

Commonwealth Edison Company

presden Nuclear Power Statiom

ATTN: Mr. D. J. Scott
Station Superintendent

R. R, #1

Morris, IL 60450

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 11, 1983, concerning the qualifica-
tions of your radiochemistry supervisory staff with reference to the
requirements of ANSI Standard N18,.1-1971.

We understsnd, based on a telephone cc ersaiion on January 28, 1983,
between Mr, D, Farrar of your staff and Mr. R. Creger, that you have
evaluated the acceptability of Messrs. T. Gilman and S. McDomald for the
positions of Lead Chemist znd Lead Health Physicist, respectively, in
accordance with the qus!ification criteria im ANSI N18.1-1971 Sections
4.3.2 and 4.4; and that your evaluation determined that Mr. McDonald
that Mr. Gilman does not currently meet the qualification criteria of
ANSI N18.1-1971 Section 4.3.2 or 4.4.3. We further understand that umtil
such time that Mr. Gilman meets the qualification criteria of

ANSI N18.1-1971 Section 4.3.2 or 4.4.3. technical evaluations performed
under the cognizance of the Lead Chemist will be performed by a chemist
who meets the qualification eriteria of ANSI N18.1-1971 Sectiom 4.4.3,
Mr. McDonald will meet with Mr, Gilman approximately weekly for the
purpose of providing technical guidance to Mr. Gilman, and the chemists
and Mr. McDonald will be advised of these additional responsibilities.
We further understand that you intend to send Mr. Gilman to am appro-
priate BWR chemistry/radiochemistry traini g course before determining
he meets the qualification criteria of ANSI N18.1-1971 Sectiomn 4.3.2

or &£.4.3.
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Commonwealth Edison Cewpany wg=

If your understanding of this matter is different than ours, ws presented
in this letter, please notify us immediately.

We will examine this matter during a future inspection. Your cooperation
with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

C. J. Paperiello, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and
Radiation Safety Branch

cc: Mr. Cordell Reed, Vice
President
Mr. L. 0. DelGeorge, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

ce w/ler ded 1/11/83:

D. Collins, RAL

DMB /Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspe ‘'or, RIII

Karen Borgstadt, Office of
Assistant Attorney General



